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October 19, 2023

Rotary Club of HEB Charitable Foundation
PO Box 531
Euless, TX 76039

Dear Friends,

Thanks to your support, we have been able to provide vital resources and support to HEB students
who are struggling with math and reading comprehension. With your help, we have been able to
prepare these students for the challenges of this spring's state standardized tests and help them
develop the skills they need to feel confident taking the STAAR exam.

Your contributions have made it possible for us to provide individualized attention to each and every
student we work with and to tailor our programs to meet their unique needs. We have seen firsthand
the impact that your support has had on the students we serve, and we are constantly reminded of the
importance of our work by their enthusiasm and eagerness to learn.

You are truly making a lasting impact on the lives of these children. Your commitment to our program
allows us to plan ahead, develop new resources, and provide ongoing support to those who need it
most. Your grant of $2,686 on October 10, 2023 means the world to us and to the students we serve.

With gratitude,
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Catherine Hollis
Executive Director

Mission Central is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Mission Central provided no goods or services in exchange for the

contribution listed above.
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